BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI

In the Matter of a Proposed Experimental )
Regulatory Plan of ) Case No. EO-2005-0329
Kansas City Power and Light Company )

CONCERNED CITIZENS OF PLATTE COUNTY AND
SIERRA CLUB’S REQUEST FOR LOCAL PUBLIC HEARINGS

Come now Concerned Citizens of Platte County (“CCPC”) and Sierra Club (“SC”)
and concur with the request for local public hearings filed by the Office of Public Counsel
filed on April 1, 2005. CCPC and SC concur with the reasons stated by the OPC in its
request.

WHEREFORE, SC and CCPC respectfully request the Commission to hold local
public hearings on the regulatory plan proposed by KCPL.

/s/Kathleen G. Henry
Kathleen G. Henry (Mo. Bar No. 39504)
Great Rivers Environmental Law Center
705 Olive Street, Ste. 614
St. Louis, MO 63101
(314)231-4181;(314)231-4184 (fax)
khenry(@ greatriverslaw.org
Attorneys for Concerned Citizens of
Platte County and Sierra Club
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE
I hereby certify that a true and correct pdf version of the foregoing was sent by
email on this 7" day of April, 2005, to the following:
John Coffman<john.coffman@ded.mo.gov>, Dana Joyce <dan.joyce@psc.mo.gov>,
Steve Dottheim<steve.dottheim@psc.mo.gov>, James Fischer<jfischerpc@aol.com>,
Dean Cooper<dcooper@brydonlaw.com>, Mark Comley<comleym@ncrpc.com>,
Duncan Kincheloe<dkincheloe@mpua.org>, Stuart Conrad<stucon@fcplaw.com>, Diana
Vuylsteke dmvuylsteke@bryancave.com , Lisa Langeneckert
llangeneckert@stolarlaw.com , Shelley Woods shelley.woods@ago.mo.gov.
/s/Kathleen G. Henry
Kathleen G. Henry
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